
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
August 14, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-9022 
 
Re: Advice No. 09-07 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
The following tariff sheets are filed by and on behalf of the issuing utility CenturyTel of Cowiche, Inc. 
dba CenturyTel: 

TARIFF WN U-1 
 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 226 
3rd Revised Sheet No. 227 
2nd Revised Sheet No. 229 

 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the WN U-1 tariff.  This filing updates references to interstate 
tariffs.  Tariffs are available on CenturyTel’s website at www.CenturyTel.com.   
 
I,Tina Manning, in Compliance with WAC 480-80-103, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of the company. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tina Manning @ 318-388-9857 or e-mail me at 
tina.manning@centurytel.com. 
 
CenturyTel of Cowiche Inc. dba CenturyTel  
P. O. Box 4065 
Monroe, Louisiana  71211 
318-388-9857 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CENTURYTEL OF COWICHE, INC.  
dba CenturyTel  
 
 
Tina Manning 
Analyst, Tariffs  

http://www.centurytel.com/
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